Customer Driven

4/9/2016

HME requested confidentiality for the schematic in the original filing of the Class II Permissive
change for the XCVR6K 1, however there was failure to communicate that to the FCC. Due to this

error, we acknowledge awareness that the schematic was made available to the public for a period of
time.

Sincerely,

=y,

Karl Knoblock
Senior Electronics Engineer
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